
, j
or  requests  for  a
permit conference
must  be  received
within thirty (30)
days of this date.

NOTICE OF
INTENTION

TO MINE
Pursuant To
Application

Number 
898-4085 RN-8

(1) In accordance
with  KRS
350.055,  notice  is
hereby given that
MC Mining, LLC,
4126  State  High-
way  194  West,
Pikeville,  KY
41501,  has  ap-
plied  for  renewal
of  a  permit  for  a
underground
mining  and  prep
plant  facility  af-
fecting 67.2 acres
located  3.3  miles
Northwest  of
Meta  in  Pike
County.
(2) The proposed
facility is approxi-
mately  2.5  miles
southwest  from
KY 194s  junction
with US 119  and
located  0.1  miles
west  of  Scott
Branch  of  Johns
Creek.
(3) The proposed
facility  is  located
on  the  Meta
U.S.G.S.  7  ½
minute  quadran-
gle map. The sur-
face  area  is
owned  by  the
Scott  Heirs  c/o
Frank Hatcher.
(4) The applica-
tion  has  been
filed for public in-
spection  at  the
Division  of  Mine
Reclamation  and
Enforcements,
Pikeville  Region-
al  Office,  121
Mays  Branch
Road,  Pikeville,
KY  41501.  Writ-
ten  comments,
objections  or  re-
quests  for  a  per-
mit  conference
must  be  filed
with the Director,
Division  of  Mine
Permits,  300
Sower Boulevard,
Frankfort,  KY
40601.
This is the final
advertisement
of  the  applica-
tion.  All  com-
ments,  objections
or  requests  for  a
permit conference
must  be  received
within thirty (30)
days of this date.

NOTICE OF
INTENTION

TO MINE
Pursuant To
Application

Number 
898-4271 RN-4

(1) In accordance
with  KRS
350.055,  notice  is
hereby given that
MC Mining, LLC,
4126  State  High-
way  194  West,
Pikeville,  KY
41501,  has  ap-
plied  for  renewal
of a permit for an
underground  coal
mining  operation
located  3.0  miles
northwest  of
Meta  in  Pike
County.  The  pro-
posed  operation
will  disturb  0.0
surface acres and
will  underlie
737.00  acres  and
the  total  area
within the permit
boundary  will  be
737.00 acres.
(2) The proposed
operation  is  ap-
proximately  2.5
miles  northwest
from  KY  194s
junction  with
U.S.  119  and  lo-
cated  0.1  miles
east  of  Scott
Branch.
(3) The proposed
facility  is  located
on  the  Meta
U.S.G.S.  7  ½
minute  quadran-
gle map. The sur-
face  area  is
owned by the MC
Mining, LLC.
(4)  The  applica-
tion  has  been
filed for public in-
spection  at  the
Division  of  Mine
Reclamation  and
Enforcements,
Pikeville  Region-
al  Office,  121
Mays  Branch
Road,  Pikeville,
KY  41501.  Writ-
ten  comments,
objections  or  re-
quests  for  a  per-
mit  conference
must  be  filed
with the Director,
Division  of  Mine
Permits,  300

,
Sower Boulevard,
Frankfort,  KY
40601.
This is the final
advertisement
of  the  applica-
tion.  All  com-
ments,  objections
or  requests  for  a
permit conference
must  be  received
within thirty (30)
days of this date.

NOTICE OF
INTENTION

TO MINE 
Pursuant to 
Application

Number 
898-4661 

Renewal #4
In  accordance
with  KRS
350.055,  notice  is
hereby given that
ARC  Kentucky
Resources,  LLC,
251  Tollage
Creek  Road,
Pikeville,  Ken-
tucky  41501  has
applied  for  re-
newal of a permit
for  an  under-
ground  coal  min-
ing  and  reclama-
tion  operation  lo-
cated  2.5  miles
northeast  of  Pen-
ny  in Pike Coun-
ty.  The  proposed
operation  will
disturb  6.8  sur-
face  acres  within
the  permit
boundary.
The  proposed  op-
eration is approx-
imately  0.4  miles
southeast  from
U.S.  Route
119/23s  junction
with  Rob  Fork
Road  and located
0.4  miles  south-
east  of  Caney
Creek.  
The  proposed  op-
eration  is  located
on  the  Dorton
U.S.G.S.  7  ½
minute  quadran-
gle  map.   The
surface area to be
disturbed  is
owned  by  ARC
Kentucky  Re-
sources, LLC.
The  renewal  ap-
plication  has
been  filed  for
public  inspection
at  the  Division
for  Mine  Recla-
mation  and  En-
forcements
Pikeville  Region-
al  Office,  121
Mays  Branch
Road,  Pikeville,
Kentucky  41501-
9331.   Written
comments,  objec-
tions,  or requests
for  a  permit  con-
ference  must  be
filed  with the Di-
rector,  Division
Mine  of  Permits,
300 Sower Boule-
vard,  Frankfort,
Kentucky 40601.

PUBLIC
NOTICE

Notice  is  hereby
given that Claude
Bowen 211 Monte
Bevins  Bottom
Hatfield  KY
41514,   has  filed
an  application
with  the  Energy
and Environment
Cabinet  to  place
fill approximately
125'  x  75'  to  im-
prove  property.
The  property  is
located  at  25190
US 119 N. in Bel-
fry  on  Pond
Creek.   Any com-
ments  or  objec-
tions  concerning
this  application
shall  be  directed
to:  Kentucky  Di-
vision  of  Water,
Floodplain  Man-
agement  Section,
300 Sower Boule-
vard,  Frankfort,
Ky. 40601,  phone
(502)564-3410.

PUBLIC 
NOTICE

Notice  is  hereby
given  that  John
Adams  1930  Dix
Fork  Sidney  KY
41564  has  filed
an  application
with  the  Energy
and Environment
Cabinet  to  place
an  8'  culvert  in
Dix  Fork  to  ac-
cess  property.
The  property  is
located  at  1930
Dix Fork. Approx.
1.9  miles  from
the  intersection
of  Dix  Fork  and
E.  Big  Creek  Rd
on Dix Fork. Any
comments  or  ob-
jections  can  be
submitted  via
email  to:
DOWFloodplain
@ky.gov  Ken-
tucky  Division  of
Water,  Flood-
plain  Manage-

p g
ment Section, 300
Sower Boulevard,
Frankfort,  Ky.
40601,  phone
(502)564-3410.

Work Wanted
Available  Small
Dump  Truck  and
Excavator  for
Hire  doing
Cleanup  and  De-
bris  Removal.
Call  606-637-
1524.

ESTATE SALE
Little  Creek.
House  and  stor-
age building  plus
content.  Every-
thing  must  go.
Call  606-639-
6867.

FOR  SALE
CKC young adult
Shih Tzu females.
CKC  Pekingese
adult  females.
Young  CKC  Toy
Poodles  males.
606-789-5918.

FREE to  a  good
home.  Two  adult
female  Siberian
Huskies.  606-
789-5918.

FOREST
TRACE 
APARTMENTS
is  now  accepting
applications for 1-
and  2-bedroom
apartments.   I
rent  is  income
based  and  in-
cludes  water  and
garbage.  Applica-
tions  can  be
picked  up  at  the
office.  Office
hours  are  Mon-
day/Wednesday/
Friday  8:00am-
4:00pm.
Equal  Housing
Opportunity
Professional
Owned and Man-
aged  by  Winter-
wood Inc.

LEGALS LEGALS LEGALS

SERVICES

FOR SALE

PETS

REAL ESTATE FOR RENT

Office  Space
For  Rent
Presently  Medi-
cal  Clinic  6,000
sq  ft.  Possible  to
divide  4,000  or
2,000  sq  ft,
Ground  Floor.
Ample Parking. 6
Bathrooms,  2
kitchens.  First
Floor,  101  Hib-
bard St, Pikeville,
KY  41501.  606-
434-1740

STATEWIDES
BAT HROOM 

REMODEL
BE AU T IFUL 

BATH UPDATES 
in as little as ONE 
DAY! Superior 
quality bath and 
shower systems 
at AFFORDABLE 
PRICES!  Lifetime 
warranty & profes-
sional installs.  Call 
Now! 1-833-770-
0957

 
Jacuzzi Bath 

Remodel can in-
stall a new, custom 
bath or shower 
in as little as one 
day. For a limited 
time, waiving ALL 
installation costs! 
(Additional terms 
apply. Subject to 
change and vary 
by dealer. (Offer 
ends 6/30/25.) Call 
1-866-837-5986

 
Safe Step. 

North America’s 
#1 Walk-In Tub. 
C omprehens ive 
lifetime warranty. 
Top-of-the-line in-
stallation and ser-
vice. Now featuring 
our FREE shower 
package and $1600 
Off for a limited 
time! Call today! 
Financing avail-
able. Call Safe Step 
1-888-302-4539

 
B U S I N E S S 

SPACE FOR RENT
Frankfort Of-

fi ce Space for rent: 
Second fl oor with 
four large offi ce 
areas, restroom. 
Offi ce desks fur-
nished. Located 
½ mile from I-64 
L a w r e n c e b u r g 
exit 53A. Electric, 
water, gas, utili-
ties and internet 
included. $2,200 
per month.  Call 
Bonnie Howard, 
Kentucky Press 
Association, 502-
223-8821

.
B U Y I N G 

CARS
We buy 8,000 

cars a week. Sell 
your old, busted 
or junk car with 
no hoops, haggles 
or headaches. Sell 
your car to Peddle. 
Easy three step 
process. Instant 
offer. Free pickup. 
Fast payment. Call 
1-844-440-0399

 
B U Y I N G 

HOUSES
We Buy Hous-

es for Cash AS IS! 
No repairs. No 
fuss. Any condi-
tion. Easy three 
step process: Call, 
get cash offer and 
get paid. Get your 
fair cash offer today 
by calling Liz Buys 
Houses: 1-888-287-
5615

 
CABLE/UTIL-

ITIES
D I R E C T V 

OVER INTERNET 
- Get your favorite 
live TV, sports and 
local channels. 99% 
signal reliability! 
CHOICE Pack-
age, $84.99/mo for 
12 months. HBO 
Max and Premium 
Channels includ-
ed for 3 mos (w/
CHOICE Package 

or higher.) No an-
nual contract, no 
hidden fees! Some 
restrictions apply. 
Call IVS 1-888-340-
6138

 
A F F O R D -

ABLE TV & IN-
TERNET. If you 
are overpaying for 
your service, call 
now for a free quote 
and see how much 
you can save! 1-877-
548-7494

 
Get DISH Sat-

ellite TV + Internet!  
Free Install, Free 
HD-DVR Upgrade, 
80,000 On-De-
mand Movies, Plus 
Limited Time Up 
To $600 In Gift 
Cards. Call Today! 
1-855-633-4574

 
DIRECTV- All 

your entertain-
ment. Nothing on 
your roof! Sign up 
for Directv and 
get your fi rst three 
months of Max, 
Paramount+, Show-
time, Starz, MGM+ 
and Cinemax in-
cluded. Choice 
package $84.99/
mo. Some restric-
tions apply. Call 
DIRECTV 1-866-
292-5435

 
CELLULAR       
Get Boost In-

fi nite! Unlimited 
Talk, Text and 
Data For Just $25/
mo! The Power Of 
3 5G Networks, 
One Low Price! 
Call Today and Get 
The Latest iPhone 
Every Year On Us! 
855-841-2894

 
Consumer Cel-

lular - the same re-
liable, nationwide 
coverage as the 
largest carriers. No 
long-term contract, 
no hidden fees and 
activation is free. 
All plans feature 
unlimited talk and 
text, starting at just 
$20/month. For 
more information, 
call 1-833-353-2982

 
DEBT HELP
Infl ation is at 

40 year highs. In-
terest rates are way 
up. Credit Cards. 
Medical Bills. Car 
Loans. Do you 
have $10k or more 
in debt? Call NA-
TIONAL DEBT 
RELIEF and fi nd 
out how to pay 
off your debt for 
signifi cantly less 
than what you owe! 
FREE quote: Call 
1-844-262-5602

 
DONATIONS 

(VEHICLES)
Donate your 

car, truck, boat, RV 
and more to sup-
port our veterans! 
Schedule a FAST, 
FREE vehicle pick-
up and receive a 
top tax deduction! 
Call Veteran Car 
Donations at 1-833-
984-2146 today!

 
GOT AN UN-

WANTED CAR??? 
DONATE IT 
TO PATRIOTIC 
HEARTS. Fast 
free pick up. All 
50 States. Patriotic 

Hearts’ programs 
help veterans fi nd 
work or start their 
own business. Call 
24/7: 1-833-485-
3141. 

 
Get a break on 

your taxes! Donate 
your car, truck, or 
SUV to assist the 
blind and visually 
impaired. Arrange 
a swift, no-cost ve-
hicle pickup and 
secure a generous 
tax credit for 2025. 
Call Heritage for 
the Blind Today at 
1-877-581-3053 to-
day!

 
FOOD SER-

VICES
When you 

want the best, 
you want Oma-
ha Steaks! 100% 
guaranteed and 
delivered to your 
door! Our Butch-
er’s Deluxe Pack-
age makes a great 
gift and comes 
with 8 FREE Burg-
ers ONLY $99.99.  
Call 1-877-395-
9131 and mention 
code 77318CZL  
or visit www.oma-
hasteaks.com/De-
luxe9671

 
Omaha Steaks 

Wines. 12 world 
class wines (and 
bonus gifts) for 
ONLY $79.99 (plus 
s/h.) Save $160! 
12 new wine selec-
tions plus a FREE 
$25 Omaha Steaks 
E-reward card ev-
ery three months. 
Cancel anytime. 
100% guarantee! 
Call 1-844-740-
5945 and mention 
code AGJF002 
or visit www.Ge-
t O S W i n e . c o m /
sip169

 
HEALTH
Portable Oxy-

gen Concentrator 
May Be Covered by 
Medicare! Reclaim 
independence and 
mobility with the 
compact design 
and long-lasting 
battery of Inogen 
One. Free informa-
tion kit! Call 888-
982-0374

Stroke and 
C a rd iov a s c u l a r 
disease are lead-
ing causes of 
death, according 
to the American 
Heart Association. 
Screenings can 
provide peace of 
mind or early de-
tection! Contact 
Life Line Screen-
ing to schedule 
your screening. 
Special offer - 5 
screenings for just 
$149. Call 1-877-
465-1309

 
HOME IM-

PROVEMENT
S u n S e t t e r . 

America’s Number 
One Awning! In-
stant shade at the 
touch of a button. 
Transform your 
deck or patio into 
an outdoor oasis. 
Up to 10-year lim-
ited warranty. Call 
now and SAVE 
$350 today! 1-866-
348-8793

 
NEED NEW 

W I N D O W S ?  
Drafty rooms? 
Chipped or dam-
aged frames? Need 
outside noise re-
duction? New, en-
ergy effi cient win-
dows may be the 
answer! Call for 
a consultation & 
FREE quote today. 
1- 833 - 89 0 -2083.  
You will be asked 
for the zip code of 
the property when 
connecting

.
Replace your 

roof with the best 
looking and lon-
gest lasting materi-
al – steel from Erie 
Metal Roofs! Three 
styles and multiple 
colors available. 
Guaranteed to last 
a lifetime! Limited 
Time Offer – up to 
50% off installation 
+ Additional 10% off 
install (for military, 
health workers & 
1st responders.) 
Call Erie Metal 
Roofs: 1-888-306-
0302

 
W A R N I N G : 

Your home may 
need new Siding, 
Windows or Roofs. 
SAVE MONEY be-
fore the hurricane 
drives prices back 
up and it’s too late.  
Huge Discounts 
& Financing avail-
able. 800-350-0591 
to learn more.

Eliminate gut-
ter cleaning forev-
er! LeafFilter, the 
most advanced 
debr is -block ing 
gutter protection. 
Schedule a FREE 
LeafFilter estimate 
today. 20% off En-
tire Purchase. Plus 
10% Senior & Mil-
itary Discounts. 
Call 1-866-329-
2415

 
Call LeafGuard 

and say goodbye 
to gutter cleaning 
for good. No clean-
ing. No leaking. No 
water damage. No 
more ladder acci-
dents. Get Leaf-
Guard today and be 
protected for life. 
FREE estimate. Fi-
nancing available. 
20% off total pur-
chase (Restrictions 
may apply.) Call 
1-866-850-6999

 
HOME SER-

VICES
Prepare for 

power outages to-
day with a Gener-
ac Home Standby 
Generator. Act 
now to receive a 
FREE 5-Year war-
ranty with qualify-
ing purchase. Call 
1-844-688-8576 to-
day to schedule a 
free quote. It’s not 
just a generator. It’s 
a power move.

 
INSUR A NCE 

SERVICES
Up to 

$15,000.00 of 
GUA R A N T EED 
Life Insurance! No 
medical exam or 
health questions. 
Cash to help pay 
funeral and oth-
er fi nal expenses. 
Call Physicians 
Life Insurance 
Company- 844-950-

2448 or visit www.
Life55plus.info/ky-
press

 
DENTAL IN-

SURANCE from 
Physicians Mutual 
Insurance Com-
pany. Coverage 
for 400 plus proce-
dures. Real dental 
insurance - NOT 
just a discount 
plan. Do not wait! 
Call now! Get your 
FREE Dental Infor-
mation Kit with all 
the details! 1-855-
900-7392 www.den-
tal50plus.com/26 
#6258

 
I N T E R N E T 

OFFERS
Choose Earth-

Link Fiber Inter-
net for speeds up 
to 5 Gigs, no data 
caps, no throttling. 
Prices starting at 
$54.95. Plus, a $100 
gift card when you 
make the switch.  
Call 1-833-974-4780

 
MUSICAL IN-

STRUMENTS
TOP CASH 

PAID FOR OLD 
GUITARS! 1920-
1980 Gibson, 
Martin, Fender, 
Gretsch, Epiphone, 
Guild, Mosrite, 
Rickenbacker, Prai-
rie State, D’Angeli-
co, Stromberg. And 
Gibson Madolins/
Banjos. 1-833-641-
7011

 
SECURITY
H O M E 

BREAK-INS take 
less than 60 SEC-
ONDS. Don’t wait! 
Protect your fami-
ly, your home, your 
assets NOW for as 
little as 70¢ a day! 
Call 1-833-360-
5407

 
SOCIAL SE-

CURITY
YOU MAY 

QUALIFY for dis-
ability benefi ts if 
you are between 
52-63 years old and 
under a doctor’s 
care for a health 
condition that pre-
vents you from 
working for a year 
or more. Call now! 
1-833-641-6772

 
WATCHES
PAYING TOP 

CASH FOR MEN’S 
SPORT WATCH-
ES! Rolex, Breit-
ling, Omega, Patek 
Phillppe, Heuer, 
Daytona, GMT, 
Submariner and 
Speedmaster. Call 
1-833-641-6058

 
W R I T E R S 

WANTED
Become a Pub-

lished Author. We 
want to Read Your 
Book! Dorrance 
Publishing-Trust-
ed by Authors 
Since 1920 Book 
manuscript sub-
missions currently 
being reviewed. 
C omprehens ive 
Services: Consul-
tation, Produc-
tion, Promotion 
and Distribution 
Call for Your Free 
Author`s Guide 
1-855-209-2951 or 
visit dorranceinfo.
com/Kentucky
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